Gentet, Matthias

From: Amanda Faber

Sent: 16 December 2015 08:51
To: Planning

Subject: 2012 6593/p

| would like to object to the proposed plan for building at the bowling club.

| tried to join the bowling club a number of times over the last few years to enjoy the facilities there
but was told by a very unpleasant man who worked there that it was not possible.

| finally feel that the local people might be able to enjoy this small local space for their community.
We are really developing a huge sense of community here. Lee the fabulous owner of the local
shop has started a street party and it would be great to have somewhere to put it as it expands.
The local nursery has nowhere to play. Both my daughters went there and the only outside space
is a tiny yard the size of a small bit of pavement. The Heath is too far for them to walk as many of
them are only two. Many of the local people in this area unlike any other part of London work from
home and this space would really help to bring our local community together more.

Please consider our objections and grant us this space.
Many thanks

Amanda Faber



